
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

Stations 53/57 Construction Projects 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 13, 2024, the Board of Commissioners for Gig 
Harbor Fire & Medic One (“the District”) held an open public meeting to discuss the bids 
received on February 8, 2024, for construction projects located at Fire Stations 53 and 57.  The 
lowest qualified bidder was awarded the bid.  The contract for construction is hereby awarded to 
BFC Construction, effective this 14th day of February 2024. 
 
Within thirty (30) days after receipt of this notice, the successful bidder named above shall enter 
into an agreement (contract) to perform the work and shall furnish the District with a satisfactory 
performance and payment bond and insurance certificates with good and sufficient surety or 
sureties, or else the bid bond or deposit shall be forfeited to the District. 
 
 
FOR THE DISTRICT:  _____________________________________________ 
 Dennis Doan, Fire Chief, and District Secretary 
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